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The CG Team hope all our employees had a wonderful Easter break with

their friends & family.

A reminder to all forklift drivers to ensure you are using your
horns, lights and seatbelts! Please remember also not to drive
forwards if you cannot see over your load, you need to reverse if
this is the case.  
For all pedestrians please remember to keep a 3-metre radius
around a moving forklift and to also watch where you are going. 
Be courteous and give way!

FORKLIFT SAFETY

6th May - 
Labour Day 
(QLD Only)

 

Upcoming

Public Holidays

END OF FINANCIAL YEAR
The end of the 2019 Financial Year will be

here before we know it.
Pay Summaries will go out the first week of
July via email or post depending on what you

selected at the time of your interview.



Welcome to the CG family 

Andrew Lin

FIVE YEAR STRATEGIC PLAN CHANGES SAFETY IN QLD

Queensland Workplace Health and Safety have recently implemented a new Five Year
Strategic Plan.  The following four areas will be the focus points of this plan;
1.      Embracing innovation and technology designed to help business identify and respond to
existing, emerging and evolving work health and safety challenges
2.      Designing healthy and safe work by considering higher order risk controls to predict and
design out physical and psychological tasks in the workplace
3.      Fostering a culture of health and safety through instilling leadership, attitudes and
behaviour in QLD workplaces and communities that positively impact processes, experiences
and outcomes.
4.      Regulating effectively through business compliance, regular safety inspections and
implementation of laws.
 

Andrew joined the CG team in 
January this year. 

He is based in
the QLD head office and 

is one of our fantastic & friendly
recruitment consultants.
Welcome to the team.


